
 Tyalla Public School Newsletter   

 Phone: 6652 4488 ~ Email: tyalla-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au ~ Website: tyalla-p.schools.nsw.gov.au 

From the  Relieving                                

Principal’s Desk … 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Welcome to Week 8. 

What an exciting week for our Stage 1 students who 
will be heading to the Coffs Harbour                        
Botanical Gardens for an excursion this                     
Wednesday. Have a wonderful time Stage 1                     
students! 

Stage 2 are off on their overnight excursion next 
week to the Coffs Harbour Adventure Centre. We 
wish you an exciting time Stage 2. 

Fantastic improvements in attendance this term 
saw nine classes take part in attendance                               
celebrations, receiving a Zooper Dooper and                  
wearing crazy socks! This has been a huge                                
improvement on last term, with more than double 
the amount of classes reaching our attendance goal! 

Thank you to our P&C for holding the Father’s Day 
stall. It was a big success and students were happy 
shoppers. 

The leaf litter clean up was a huge success with all 
students participating to fill up one skip bin. Since 
then the Garden Club have filled another skip bin! It 
is great to be keeping our school tidy as well as fire 
safe.  

Continue the fantastic learning and behaviour at 
Tyalla! 

Have a fabulous week. 

Brooke Deacon (Relieving Principal) 

 

WE ACKNOWLEDGE THE GUMBAYNGGIRR PEOPLES AS THE TRADITIONAL CUSTODIANS OF OUR SCHOOL LANDS        4/9/2023 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A big welcome to Bo, our visiting support dog 
and his owner Miss Margaret O’Brien. The                 
children enjoyed meeting and interacting with 
Bo recently. 

A reminder to parents/carers not to park in the 
staff carpark or walk their children through the 
carpark. This is a safety issue. Please park in the 
designated areas outside the school gates and use 
the main pedestrian gate when entering or leaving. 





6th September   Stage 1 Excursion - Botanic Gardens 
Wednesday   (school uniform, hat, packed lunch, recess and water required) 
Term 3    Stage 2 Camp - Coffs Coast Adventure Centre 
     (Thursday 14th/Friday 15th September - overnight excursion) 
18th September   2024 Kindy Parent Information Session 
Monday                   (commencing at 4:00pm)      
22nd September   Final Day of Term 3 
Friday     (Happy Holidays) 
9th October    First Day of Term 4 (all students) 
Tuesday      Welcome back! 
Term 4     Stage 3 Camp - Cascade Environmental Education Centre 
      (Monday 6th to Thursday 9th November) 

WHOLE SCHOOL ASSEMBLY - TUESDAY (EVEN WEEKS) AT 2:15PM IN THE 
SCHOOL HALL … ALL WELCOME 

Please join us on Monday 18th September 
at 4:00pm for our Kindy 2024 Parent                               
Information Session. Parents and carers 
will be treated to afternoon tea and will 
learn more about our school routines,                    
requirements for Kindy and have any   
questions answered. Hope to see you 
here. Parent Information Session 

       RINGWORM 

We have had several cases of ringworm reported in recent 
weeks. 

Ringworm is the name for a tinea fungal infection when it                
occurs on the scalp or body. Despite the name, no worms 
are involved. 

Fungal infections on most areas of skin appear as a flat,               
spreading, ring-shaped scaly patch. The outer edge is usually 
reddish. The area often contains fluid, including pus, but 
may be dry and scaly, or moist and crusted. 
The germ spreads by direct skin contact or by touching contaminated clothing or other articles, infected                
animals or contaminated soil. Children are infectious as long as the condition persists or until treatment has 
started. Good hand hygiene reduces the risk of spread. 

Children should be excluded until the day after anti-fungal treatment has stared and have the area                  
covered while at school. 
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CONGRATULATIONS 
















